Steven Sepe

ь.	rom:	
	VIII.	

Amanda Laezza <laezza.amanda@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 3:19 PM

To: Subject: House Health and Human Services Committee

In support of Bill H-5351

Amanda Laezza

40 Jones St

Providence, RI 02903

laezza.amanda@gmail.com

February 25th, 2025

Dear Clerk Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. I have been a patient of Noelle Fiontella at Rhodys Ageless Beauty for the past year, and I have come to trust her both personally and professionally. She is never pushy, always informative, and ensures that I feel comfortable and confident in my treatment choices.

I support this bill because I want to continue receiving care from the provider I trust. No patient should be forced to go elsewhere when they have already built a relationship with a knowledgeable and skilled professional. Please support Bill H-5351 to protect patient choice and access to experienced providers like Noelle.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Amanda Laezza